
 

October 17, 2024 
 

SECRETARY LANDRY ANNOUNCES NEW TEMPORARY EARLY VOTING SITE IN 
ORLEANS PARISH 

 

BATON ROUGE, La.—Secretary of State Nancy Landry announced a new, temporary early voting site in 
New Orleans today. The new, temporary site will be at the Treme Recreation Community Center, located 
at 900 North Villere Street.  
 
“I’d like to thank our hardworking Elections Division staff, along with Orleans Parish Registrar of Voters 
Dr. Sandra Wilson and her staff for their help in securing this site to better serve New Orleans voters,” 
Secretary Landry said. 
 
Early voting for the Nov. 5 election runs 8:30 a.m. to 6:00 p.m., from Oct. 18 through Oct. 29, except for 
Sundays.   
 
For more information, contact the Elections Division at 800.883.2805 or elections@sos.la.gov. 
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